

An International Non-Profit Organization Dedicated to the Advancement of Aviation Education, Homebuilt Aircraft and Sport Aviation

OFFICES & AIR MUSEUM: 11311 W. FOREST HOME AVE., FRANKLIN, WISCONSIN

Paul Poberezny, President

Ray Scholler, Vice-President

S. H. Schmid, Secretary

Arthur Kilps, Treasurer

PHONE 414 / 425-4860

POST OFFICE BOX 229, HALES CORNERS, WISCONSIN 53130

November 28, 1973

Mr. Thurman Baird Ace Aircraft Mfg. Co. 106 Arthur Rd. Asheville, N. C. 28806

Dear Mr. Baird:

Enclosed are five pieces of correspondence requesting information on the Baby Ace. This batch includes two checks, one for \$4.00 and another for \$40.00.

Mr. Poberezny received your letter of November 22nd along with the Baby Ace literature pack, but has not seen it as yet since he has been out of town. I know he appreciates receiving it, and I will make certain it is brought to his attention on his return to the office.

Sincerely,

Reidenbach (Mrs)

Secretary to Mr. Poberezny

m